
February 13, 2023    

                                NOTICE OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING OF  

 PORT MALABAR HOLIDAY PARK MOBILE HOME PARK RECREATION DISTRICT 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of Port Malabar Holiday Park 

Mobile Home Park Recreational District will hold a Regular Board Meeting on 

February 13, 2023 at 7:00 PM to be conducted by the following means of 

communication media technology YouTube pursuant to Executive Orders 20-52 

and 20-69 issued by Governor DeSantis on March 9, 2020 and March 20, 2020, 

respectfully, and pursuant to Section 120.54(5)(b)2., Florida Statues.  

The above-referenced meeting of the District’s Board of Trustees will be utilizing 

communications via YouTube Live Stream. To access our YouTube channel by 

clicking the following link https://www.youtube.com/@HolidayParkFL/streams.  We 

encourage the participants to submit questions and comments to the district 

office in advance at 321-724-2240. We may have several common questions that 

the Trustees may answer at one time.  

If any person is hearing or speech impaired, please call the Florida Relay Service 

by dialing 7-1-1, or 1-800-955-8771 (TTY) / 1-800-955-8770 (VOICE).    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

District Manager 

Port Malabar Holiday Park 


